
DISTRICT DEPUTY REPORT

Richard Baerlocher

Worthy State Chaplain, Worthy State Deputy, Supreme Representative, Visiting
Dignitaries, Immediate Past State Deputy, Fellow District Deputies, and Fellow Brother
Knights:

The overall condition of District 09 is strong. The Covid 19 pandemic has been a
hardship for all councils this past Fraternal year. The councils have continued to work
hard in their efforts to promote the charitable activities of the Knights of Columbus

COUNCIL 1397:  This council has sent in all of the required forms this year.   They have
been meeting in both person and by zoom.  They participated in the Tom Heyna benefit
night, brought in several new members,  conducted their annual sausage feed via pre
order sales, and helped raise money for a new ultra sound machine for a local pro life
center.

COUNCIL 1554:  This council started slowly to start the Fraternal year, but are now
meeting in person regularly and has sent in all required forms.

COUNCIL 1024:  This council has sent in all required forms.   They brought in several
new members,  conducted an essay contest, conducted a free throw contest at the All
Saints Catholic school. Participated in the Coats For Kids program by donating 150
coats to the public school district, and also donated $1500 to the public school district’s
food pantry.   They put on Lenten Fish Frys  which made the parish very happy.

I am proud of the District’s resolve.

God Bless,

Richard Baerlocher, District Deputy 09


